
Koats for Kids 

 

The Boys & Girls Club of London, in partnership with the City of 
London, is hosting an annual “Koats for Kids” campaign to ensure that 
every child is warm this winter. 

Our Western community can make this worthwhile undertaking an even 
greater success with your support. 

Donations of new or used children’s coats in good condition, hats, 
mittens & gloves, boots and snow pants of any size are all welcome. 

 
Where can I make a donation?  
The Parking Office – Room 4150, Support Services Building 
 
What is the deadline for donating? 
Monday November 5th, 2012 
 
When are the coats given out to the children in need? 
The Boys & Girls club is distributing the coats on Saturday November 
10th – 9am to 4pm and Sunday November 11th – 9am to 2pm.  
 
 
Links of interest: 
Boys & Girls Club of London http://www.bgclondon.ca/specialEvents.html#koats 
The City of London http://london.ca/d.aspx?s=/Newsroom/news_koats_for_kids_oct2012.htm 
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